
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF 
EL DORADO IRRIGATION DISTRICT 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the El Dorado Irrigation District Board of Directors will 
conduct a Public Hearing during the District’s regular Board meeting on Monday, March 27, 
2023, at 9:00 A.M. to consider the dissolution of Improvement District 34M (Hidden Lake). 
 
Please take notice, District Board meetings are open to in-person attendance by the public 
and conducted virtually. The public may participate in the District’s Board meeting by 
teleconference or web conference via the instructions provided on the Board meeting 
agenda. Members of the public who participate in the meeting via teleconference or web 
conference will be given the opportunity to speak and address the Board, and their 
comments will be included in the recording of the meeting. The meeting materials and 
public participation instructions will be available for download from the District’s website at 
www.eid.org or by contacting Rachel Sarge at the number shown below after Wednesday, 
March 22, 2023. 
 
If you have questions regarding this notice, please contact Rachel Sarge, Legal Secretary, 
at 530.642.4144.  
 
 /s/ Jennifer Sullivan________ 
      Jennifer Sullivan 

Clerk to the Board 
  El Dorado Irrigation District 

 

http://www.eid.org/

